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 25. April 2025 

 

EGSAMP SUMMERSCHOOL – 7-12 september 2025 – Morimondo 
 
 
Carissimi collegae, dear friends, 
 

it is a great pleasure to announce the EGSAMP Summerschool 2025, which will take place 7-12 

september in the Abbazia di Santa Maria di Morimondo – thanks to the generous invitation of our 

friend and colleague Pasquale Porro, who already prepared the ground and organized our stay 

and the framework programme. Moreover, he provided us with a very generous funding.  
 

The summerschool will be organized within the project For an Archaeology of Conspiracy 

Theories. The Ethics of Belief from the Middle Ages to Fake News [ArCoTh]. I am sure, the 

general theme offers a lot of aspects and different approaches, so that it might be interesting to 

think of a topic which elaborates on such a specific approach. But it has always been the spirit of 

EGSAMP, to leave it up to the participants to either propose a paper related to the general theme 

or to explain what they are working on (in particular the PhD project).  
 

I mentioned already the very generous funding. Participants have only to pay for their travel costs. 

Acommodation and and meals will be provided by our host. Please plan your travel for the 7 

(arrival) to the 12 (departure) – we will give you later some informations concerning possible flight 

connections and the preferred Milan airports. 
 

It is not a surprise that the number of participants is limited. So, this letter ends with a call for 

papers. Please, send your proposal including a short abstract until 30 May 2025 to the following 

email-addresses: 

   andreas.speer@uni-koeln.de & pasquale.porro@unito.it  

If you are applying to an EGSAMP summerschool for the first time, please, include a short CV. 
 

I am looking forward to meeting many of you in Morimondo and express our thanks to Pasquale 

for this generous invitation. 

   Cordiali saluti,  
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